
Follow-Up After Construction Project Award 

Ceremony 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for 

attending the award ceremony for our recent construction project. It was a pleasure to celebrate 

this achievement with you and our team. 

As we move forward, I am excited about the collaboration opportunities ahead and look forward 

to making significant progress together on this project. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or if there is anything further we can 

discuss from the event. 

Thank you once again for your support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


